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Hayward, CA – Today the League of Conservation Voters (LCV) of the East Bay, which works to elect candidates who will implement sound environmental policies, announced its endorsement of Sara Lamnin for the Hayward City Council. Lamnin is running for one of two open seats on the Hayward City Council, with the election to be held on June 3rd. 
“LCV East Bay is proud to endorse Sara Lamnin for Hayward City Council because she has a thorough understanding of the key environmental issues that are impacting life in Hayward as well as a clear vision of the policies necessary to protect Hayward and our citizens,” said LCV East Bay President Beth Gunston. “We are confident that as a City Councilmember, Sara Lamnin will be a strong voice for environmental policies.”

Sara Lamnin has vowed to work with City staff and other jurisdictions to monitor the remediation and, as needed, step up enforcement efforts at the CalPine power plant since the plant has been found to be emitting ten times the amount of allowable emissions. 
Lamnin is also looking beyond our immediate concerns, anticipating that sea level rise will impact Hayward as a coastal city with endangered wildlife along our shores. She is also interested in implementing plans to encourage reduced water usage and increased use of grey/recycled water, where appropriate, by use of incentives, education and rebates. 
“I am honored to stand with the League of Conservation Voters to promote sound environmental policies and work toward building a clean energy economy,” said Sara Lamnin. “Our community cannot afford to continue subsidizing inappropriate and inefficient transportation solutions, adding to pollution and reducing the quality of life in our town. I am committed to fighting for policies that will not only make our economy more innovative, but will also protect our environment and the health of our residents.”

